
Wednesday 7 
December 2022

2pm-6.30pm

Salvation Army 
Lochinvar Hall,  
38 Balham High 
Road, SW12 9AH

7

Invitation to a Public Drop-In

We are in the early stages of 
the process and are hosting this 
public drop-in to find out your 
thoughts on your local area. Your 
local knowledge, thoughts and 
suggestions will be important to help 
us shape any proposals for each site 
by integrating your knowledge and 
ensuring that the very best schemes 
can be brought forward in the future. 

The London Borough of Wandsworth invites you to a public 
drop-in to find out more about small sites at Balham Hill West 
and Balham Hill East that could provide new council rent 
homes as part of the Homes for Wandsworth programme. 

BALHAM HILL ESTATES

To find out more about the projects, please visit our website  

www.balhamhill-homesforwandsworth.co.uk,   
call us on 0207 446 6818 or get in touch by email:  
balhamhilleast@bartonwillmore.co.uk or  
balhamhillwest@bartonwillmore.co.uk

Scan with a 
smartphone 
camera to 
visit our 
websites


